
h Dia doras riamh n Hgf Parish of St Joseph & St Benildus & St Mary        
SUNDAY 13 OCTOBER 2024 – TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 CONTACTS 
Fr Liam Power PP     051 348 077 
Fr Bobby Power  051 348 077 
Fr Ray Liddane   051 874 284 
Parish Office/Sacristy 051 348 077 

PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS 
Monday to Friday - 9 am to 1 pm 

PARISH SHOP OPENING HOURS 
Monday to Friday 11 am – 2 pm 

PARISH EMAIL/WEBSITE 
parishofficejbm@gmail.com 
jbmparish.com 

NEWSLETTER EMAIL ITEMS 
Email: jbmnews@gmail.com by 
Wednesday each week at 12 pm  

BAPTISMS, WEDDINGS &  
CERTIFICATE REQUESTS 
Email: parishofficejbm@gmail.com 

FACEBOOK PAGE 
www.facebook.com/josephand 
benildus/ 

LIVE STREAMING OF MASSES 
St. Joseph & Benildus Church 
https://www.mcn.live/Camera/st
-joseph-and-st-benildus-waterford 
St. Mary’s Church 
https://www.mcn.live/Camera/st
-marys-church-waterford 

MASS & SERVICE TIMES 
St Joseph & St Benildus Church 
Mass: Sunday 
5.45 pm Vigil (Saturday) 
9.30 am – Children’s Liturgy Mass 
12.00 noon 
Mass: Monday to Friday 
7.30 am & 10.30 am 
Mass: Saturday 
10.30 am & Novena Prayer 
Holydays of Obligation 
5.45 pm Vigil, 7.30 am & 10.30 am 
(or as announced) 
Confessions 
Saturday after 10.30 am Mass or 
on request 
St Mary’s Church 
Mass: Sunday 
7.15 pm Vigil (Saturday) 
10.45 am 
Holydays of Obligation 
10.45 am (or as announced) 

BOOKING MASS INTENTIONS 
All intentions must be made 
through the Parish Office only, 
either in person or by telephone at 
051-348077 or by email to 
parishofficejbm@gmail.com. 

NIGHT PRAYER OF THE CHURCH 
Monday to Friday at 8 pm 
Zoom login: 943 588 4859 

SAFEGUARDING 
The Safeguarding Representatives 
for the Parish of St. Joseph & St 
Benildus & St. Mary’s are Michael 
Maher and Mary O’Sullivan. If you 
have a safeguarding concern, 
contact the Diocesan Designated 
Liaison Person, Fr John Harris at 
087 966 1959 or Anne Walsh at 
089 485 8845. 

RECENTLY DECEASED 
Breda Roche (nee Hogan), Newrath, Ferrybank, Waterford 
Denis Buckley, Kilmacow, Co. Kilkenny 

ANNIVERSARIES / REMEMBRANCE 
Louis Browne, Seamus Breen, Fr Pat Cogan OFM, Michael 
& Mollie Fitzgerald, Jane O’Donoghue, Daithi Nevins, 
Martin Lye 

REMEMBERING IN OUR PRAYERS THIS  
WEEKEND 12/13 OCTOBER 2024 
St. Joseph & St. Benildus Church, Newtown 
5.45 pm: Fr Pat Cogan, OFM (Anniversary) 
 Alan Leahy (Anniversary) 
 Sean Leahy (Anniversary) 
9.30 am: Patrick & Niamh O’Dea, Ennis, Co. Clare (Ann) 
12 Noon: Kathleen Finnegan (Anniversary) 
St. Mary’s Church, Ballygunner 
7.15 pm:  Gabrielle Kelly (1st Anniversary) 
  Patrick Walsh (Anniversary) 
  Nancy Hamm (Anniversary) 

Phyllis O’Sullivan (Anniversary) and her son 
Darren O’Sullivan 

10.45 am:  Pat McCarthy (Anniversary) 

REMEMBERING IN OUR PRAYERS NEXT  
WEEKEND 19/20 OCTOBER 2024 
St. Joseph & St. Benildus Church, Newtown 
5.45 pm: Anne Nancy Gallen (Month’s Mind) 
9.30 am: Padraig Dowling (Anniversary) 
 Jerry Lynch (Anniversary) 
12 Noon: Thomas O’Donoghue (1st Anniversary) 
 Ned & Statia Leamy (Anniversary) 
 Dan Dwyer (Anniversary) 
 Mary Barrett & Donal Barrett (Anniversary) 
St. Mary’s Church, Ballygunner 
7.15 pm:  Colette Doyle (1st Anniversary) 
  Bridget Hartley (Anniversary) 
  Pat Currid (Anniversary) 
  Liam Walsh (Anniversary) 
  Tony Murphy (Anniversary) 
10.45 am:  Pat Flynn (Anniversary) 
  Hugh Sweeney (Anniversary) 
  Elizabeth (Betty) Whelan (Anniversary) 

MAINTENANCE ASSISTANT VACANCIES 
Compact Community CLG is seeking two Maintenance 
Assistants for St. Mary’s Church in Ballygunner as part of 
the Community Employment Programme. No experience 
required (training will be provided). Duties include 
landscaping, refuse management, weed control, and grass 
cutting. This position is a temporary contract, requiring 
19.5 hours of work per week. Job ref.: CES 2349177. 
Community Employment Rates apply. For more info, 
contact Georgina Kiely Power at 051-
875847/Georgina.kielypower@compactcommunity.ie. 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW PASTORAL ADMINISTRATOR 
We warmly welcome Federica Fanni as our new Pastoral 
Administrator. Her dedication will enrich our parish 
community as we grow together in faith. Let us keep her in 
our prayers and offer our support as she begins this new 
journey with us. 

COMMUNICATIONS MINISTRY GROUP 
We are looking for volunteers to assist with IT at weekend 
Masses and other tasks. Training provided. If interested, 
please contact the parish office at 051-348077 or email 
parishofficejbm@gmail.com. 

CUPPA AGUS COMHRÁ  
A chance to chat “as gaeilge” every Thursday from 11 am 
to 12 noon in Benildus Parish Centre, facilitated by 
Angeline. Whether you are "líofa" or would just like to 
practise your "cúpla focal" beidh fáilte romhat.  Please 
contact the parish office to book at 051-348077 or email 
parishofficejbm@gmail.com. 
 

CHURCH COLLECTION 
5/6 October - € 2,613 

FRIENDSHIP LUNCH  
The monthly Friendship lunch will 
take place on Monday 14th October 
at 12.30 pm at the Cove Bar, 
Dunmore Road, Waterford.  No 
booking needed. All very welcome. 

REMINDER: TARSUS SCRIPTURE 
SERIES – PRAYING THE PSALMS 
Join us for the next inspiring session 
of the Tarsus Scripture Series: 
Praying the Psalms, this coming 
Tuesday, October 15th, at 7:30 pm in 
the St. Joseph and St. Benildus Parish 
Centre. All are welcome to attend as 
we continue to explore the depth 
and beauty of the Psalms in prayer. 
The event is free, so feel free to drop 
in or book your place through the 
parish office at 051-348077/ 
parishofficejbm@gmail.com. We 
look forward to seeing you there! 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Eucharistic adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament takes place every 
Wednesday from 11 am to 2 pm at St 
Joseph and St Benildus church. Take 
a peaceful pause in the midst of your 
week and connect with the Lord. 

ISHIARA'S RECENT COLLECTION 
The Ishiara team would like to thank 
everyone for the very generous 
support at our recent collection, 
which raised €1,966.65. 

ST JOHN OF GOD NATIONAL 
SCHOOL – ADMISSIONS OPEN 
St John of God National School on 
Passage Road, Waterford City, is 
now accepting applications for 
Junior Infants for September 2025. 
Admissions opened on October 1st 
and will close on November 1st. To 
apply, visit the school website at 
www.stjohnofgod.net, drop by the 
school office or call 051-876255. For 
those interested in visiting the 
school, please phone to schedule a 
visit. 

PEACE OF MIND EVENT 
Waterford Disability Network is 
holding a Mental Health Awareness 
Seminar "Peace of Mind" for the 
third year at City Hall, The Mall, 
Waterford, on 17th October. This 
year, the event will start at 7pm. 
Refreshments will be provided, and 
there will also be Sign Language 
Interpreters present on the event. 

CONGRATS TO JUNIOR CERT 
STUDENTS 
Well done to all students who 
received their Junior Cert results 
this week! Your hard work has paid 
off, and this is a great step forward in 
your education. Whether you are 
heading into TY or Senior Cycle, 
exciting opportunities await. Best of 
luck on the journey ahead! 
 


